
From: Chuck Saba <chuck@sabaemail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 7:40 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc: Charles Saba <chuck@sabaemail.com> 
Subject: Electric Rate Increase 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I am a retired resident of Salem NH on a limited income and would like to 
complain about the price of electricity.  
Liberty Electric is asking for another rate increase. 
The current rate is significantly higher than in the past, and many cannot afford it already. 
Is there anything that we can do to decrease our electric bill? 
We have converted to all LED lighting, keep our home temperature lower in the winter and higher in the 
heat. 
Another increase should not be allowed. 
Thank you, 
Charles & Robyn Saba 
20B Braemoor Woods Rd 
Salem, NH 
 

Sent from my iPhone 
 


